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Our Apollo Summer Camp is coming to an end.  Your kids had a blast this summer, 
and we appreciate you letting us spend time with them!  We still have another week 
of wonderful activities and look forward to the happy smiles that light up their faces!  
For those who are continuing with us for the new school year, we developed an 
exciting curriculum packed full of learning and fun. 
 
The new school year for Apollo and Brevard County schools (Grades 1-6) begins 
Monday, August 11th.  Kindergarten starts August 14th and VPK begins August 18th.  
Please make sure that VPK students arrive by 8:30 AM and all other students arrive 
by 9 AM.  Parents, please make sure your child’s immunization and physicals are up-
to-date in the front office before the first day of classes.  VPK Parents: remember 
that the State strictly enforces attendance.  Please schedule all doctor appointments 
after 11:30 AM.  This will help your child maintain their attendance. 
 
All students riding in our vans to area Elementary Schools must be at Apollo no later 
than 7:10 AM.  Please allow enough time to sign-in and board the vans safely.  All 
“nappers” must bring a small blanket each Monday and take it home to be laundered 
each Friday.  All students must wear tennis shoes or sandals with straps each day, as 
flip-flops and strapless sandals are not allowed! 
 
For new families beginning with Apollo for the first time, we are excited to have you 
embark on this exciting journey with us.  For any child that has never been in 
childcare and is having a difficult time transitioning, we ask that parents be patient 
and allow your child two weeks to adjust.  New places, faces, schedules, and routines 
can be exhausting and make little ones feel overwhelmed.  Please allow the teachers 
time to do their job and assist your child during the transition.  Apollo teachers are 
top-notch and the best at engaging the kids in the learning process.  We encourage 
parents to check in on their child and visit the classroom at any time.  We always 
welcome parents to be involved with their children! 


